
                                              Membership Report 
 
 
Since our last meeting, as membership chairman one goal I had was to try and get 
accurate membership numbers in District 4. This certainly has been a daunting 
task. An email was sent by Sandra Cronk to all Presidents through the ECP’s. As a 
result of that email 21 clubs responded. As a follow up, personal emails were sent 
to the remaining 18 Presidents. To date I have not heard from 8 clubs. 
 
When comparing our numbers to Zonta International as of March 31 we do not 
match.  Zonta International reports that we have 949 members and by my tally we 
have 945. (I used the treasurer’s numbers for the unreported clubs) As of April 30 
we have 952 members. 
 
On April 10, I reported to our International Membership Chairman. One of the 
strong recommendations of Zonta International is to have a workshop on 
Membership at our Fall Conference which I plan to do. 
 
From Zonta International, I have had 7 referrals for potential members. As an 
overall tally, there have been 180 referrals resulting in only 5 members. 
 
I have also had the opportunity to visit 3 clubs with a further club visit scheduled for 
September.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Raymond 
Lt. Governor 
 


